
 

Warrington Township Historic Commission 
Meeting Minutes – November 12, 2018 

 
 

Attendance 
Commission Members: Connie Ace – Chair, David Shape, Mark Lomax, Shu-I Tu  
 
Guests:  Warrington Township Supervisors: Carol Baker – Liaison 
                Warrington Historical Society, Mary Doyle Roth - President, Kathy Newcomb 
 

Call to Meeting at 7:10PM by Chair  
 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 Chair mentioned that on this Veterans Day,  we should honor veterans for their sacrifice and service. 

 Attending WHC members approved meeting minutes of October 8, 2018. 

 10 Folly Road School House 
o Roy Rieder shared an email memo to PennDOT with WHC Chair.  The widening of County 

Line Road will take place between 2020 and 2021.  Apparently, right of way will require a 
walkway along the School House. 

 New Business. 
o Chair received requests to review demolition permit applications for the following 

addresses:  515 Mill Creek Road, 565 Mill Creek Road, 226 Lower State Road, 2501 Bristol 
Road, and 2276 Moss Road.  None of the demolition has any impacts to known Warrington 
historic buildings. 

o New drive way arrangement proposed for 31 Easton Road also has no impact to known 
township historic buildings. 

o Chair proposed and all attendees agreed to hold WHC December 10 meeting at her 
residence.  

 Mail.  None  

 Meeting adjourned at 7:30PM. 
 

 
                                                        Next Meeting December 10, 2018 
 
Shu-I Tu 
Warrington Historic Commission Secretary 


